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Newsletter #06 – Version 11/18/2022 

USE IT OR LOSE IT! 

 

Welcome to the latest newsletter from chapelhilltennis.org. The newsletter is being sent 

to those who have signed up at the website and others who have been active in the 

tennis community discussions. 

 

Come back to Ephesus tennis.  

Come celebrate. Grand re-opening is Saturday, Nov 19, 2022. 

Through dedication of a group of CH public tennis friends and with support of CH Parks 

& Rec, the Ephesus tennis courts have been newly resurfaced and lined only for tennis. 

New nets are on order and burned out light bulbs will be replaced soon. Benches are 

already available for each court. 

Previous Ephesus tennis players left to play elsewhere due to the deteriorating 

conditions of the courts. Now is the time for players to return to play at Ephesus to show 

their support for the improvements.  

Plans for renovating Cedar Falls and Hargraves public tennis courts are in the works. 

Extensive efforts are on-going to acquire the funding for these renovations. To make a 

case for funding, it is important to have evidence of demand demonstrated by increased 

tennis usage when courts are improved. 

As usage increases, please consider playing time limits when other players are waiting. 

It’s your choice, Use it or lose it! 
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Resurfaced Ephesus Tennis Courts 11/19/2022 

 

If you have an opinion, make your voices heard by writing to Parks and Rec department 

and GP&R Commission, as well as mayor and town council 

(mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org)   .  

To follow and learn more about the CH public tennis community, a good place to start 

would be to read the viewpoints posted at <Viewpoints>.  

Feel free to contact admin@chapelhilltennis.org for more info. 

 

Serve and Preserve, 

Friends of Chapel Hill Public Tennis 

 

Our Policy: We strive hard to provide accurate information and reject the spread of misinformation. Be 

aware that in some cases, the information presented may be editorial or the opinion of a contributor. We 

always welcome feedback and will make a good faith effort to correct inaccuracies. 
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